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Re: Motorhomes - Peugeot Boxer base vehicle compliance checks 

 

Dear Colleague, 

 
This bulletin is to make you aware that during the month of March you will be contacted by 

Osbourne Purdie acting on behalf of Peugeot. 

 

Osbourne Purdie plan to visit every motorhome retailer to complete a compliance check to 

ensure vehicle brake pipes are to specification. 

 

Should the visiting Osbourne Purdie teams identify any concerns with an individual vehicle it will 

be referred to your local Peugeot dealer. 

 

All vehicles inspected by Osbourne Purdie will be noted and confirmed to the individual 

motorhome retailer by the visiting team. 

 

For any vehicles sold to customers before Osbourne Purdie team visits, Peugeot will arrange for 

these vehicles to be checked at a later date to avoid any delays with their handovers. 

I would like to take this opportunity to apologise for any inconvenience that this matter may 

cause you and your customers, but we thank you in advance for your support and assistance. 

 

Best regards 

 

Dave Evans 

Head of Customer Services 

 

 


